
December 3, 1998

Mr. R. P. Powers
Senior Vice President
Nuclear Generation Group
American Electric Power Company
500 Circle Drive
Buchanan, Ml 49107-1395

Dear Mr. Powers:

This letter confirms our plans to conduct a meeting with American Electric Power and

D. C. Cook Plant management to discuss engineering issues. The meeting is scheduled for

1:00 p.m. (EST) on December 22, 1998, and will be held at the Training Building onsite at the

D. C. Cook facility. The meeting will be open to public observation.

Sincerely,

/s/John A. Grobe

John A. Grobe, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

Docket Nos.: 50-315; 50-316
License Nos.: DPR-58; DPR-74

cc: J. Sampson, Site Vice President
M. Rencheck, Vice President, Nuclear Engineering
D. Cooper, Plant Manager
R. Whale, Michigan Public Service Commission
Michigan Department of Environmental Quality
Emergency Management Division

Ml Department of State Police
D. Lochbaum, Union of Concerned'Scientists
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